
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

25th March 2024 

 

Dear Year 13 students 

A LEVEL EXAM RESULTS 

 

You will receive your A Level exam results on Thursday 15th August 2024 from 8:30am to 12 noon, in the Main 

Hall. Any results not collected on this day will be sent by first class post to the address held for you by the school. 

 

There will be a number of staff on hand on the day to discuss your results and your options moving forwards. If 

you have a question about your results please see the Exams Officer, Ms Valli, who may be able to answer your 

questions on the day or contact her by email on sabihavalli@cardinalpole.co.uk. 

 

If you would like someone else to collect your results on your behalf please fill in the form at the bottom of this 

letter and either return it to school or give it to the person who will be collecting your results for you.  We cannot 

give anyone else your results without this and your nominated person must bring identification. 

 

Preparing for and sitting these exams have presented you with many challenges.  You should be very proud of all 

you have achieved, as we are, and we wish you well for the future. We are keen to maintain our links with past 

students as they continue their journey in life. The school will be in touch with you about our alumni opportunities. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

Mr Adam Hall 

HEADTEACHER  

 

 
  
 

I, «Christian_Name» «Surname», give permission to (Block Capitals) 

 

 

Name: ……………………………………………………………… 

 

 

To collect my results on my behalf.  They will bring identification. 

 

 

Signed: ………………………………………… 

 

 

Telephone No (to verify permission):……………………………………………… 

mailto:sabihavalli@cardinalpole.co.uk

